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For immediate release Consumer Advisory 1-16 

       

Commission Warns Consumers about Utility Scams  
 

ATLANTA, March 8, 2016 – The Georgia Public Service Commission is warning consumers to beware of 

telephone calls from persons claiming to be Georgia Power Company employees trying to collect payment 

for bills and threatening to disconnect their service. 

 

The Commission is aware that consumers have received calls from persons purporting to be utility 

representatives and reminds consumers that Georgia Power does not ask for personal or financial 

information like a credit card, debit card, banking information, or social security numbers over the phone. 

One of the phone numbers used was 844-523-9869.  

These unscrupulous individuals have frequently targeted senior citizens in these utility scams.  

For more information, visit our website, www.psc.state.ga.us. Consumers may contact the Commission at: 

Georgia Public Service Commission 244 Washington Street, SW Atlanta GA, 3033or call toll-free in 

Georgia (outside Metro Atlanta): (800) 282-5813, Metro Atlanta: (404) 656-4501, Fax :( 404) 656-2341; 

e-mail: gapsc@psc.state.ga.us. 
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